
 

We have a new 5 week family learning English Conversation Class for parents who 
speak English as a second  language starting this term.  

Are you interested? 

‘Conversation Café’ is FREE and will take place on Tuesday morning from 9.00am  

‘Conversation Café’  is an exciting opportunity to gain confidence and improve your 
spoken English 

‘Conversation Café’  will help you to help your child to SUCCEED at school! 

 

The Aims of the Conversation Cafe: 

● To improve the English language skills  

● To increase the involvement of parents in school and to support their child’s education and learning at home 

 Starting on Tuesday 3rd November 

 From 9.00am to 10.00am in the School Library  (inside the Main Playground Garden) 

 Parents work together on fun activities designed to develop  English confidence 

 Refreshments available come along after drop-off 

 Younger children welcome  

 Language skills developed  in exciting and practical ways 

 Make new friends 

 

For more information please speak with Mrs Meghji and Ms Lakhani.  

Please go along to the school office to register an interest. 

 

Drop in for a 

drink and chat 


